
LICENSE APPLICATION NOTIFICATION 

License Number: 

Application for: 

License at: 

Licensee: 

20190004032 

Liquor On Sale - 100 seats or less, Liquor On Sale - Sunday, Liquor On 
Sale-2 AM Closing, and Entertainment (A) 

4 72 Snelling Ave S 

Ale's Place LLC, doing business as Sweet Pea's Public House 
Alejandro Gjonzalez, owner, 651-698-0100 

Recommended License Conditions: 
1. Since the building does not have a fire suppression system, the total number of customers and 
employees in the building may not at anytime exceed the posted limit of (99) ninety-nine occupants as 
per the MN State Building and Fire Codes. 
2. Per City of Saint Paul Legislative Code 411.02, the definition of Entertainment A is, "Amplified or 
nonamplified music and/or singing by performers without limitation as to number, and group singing 
participated in by patrons of the establishment." (includes karaoke). Entertainment A license does not 
allow for patron and/or performance dances. 
3. No liquor sales, service, display and/or consumption is allowed outdoors (on either public or private 
property) without prior written approval and additional licensing from DSI. 

Deadline for Response Date: Friday, February 14, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. 

If you have any objections to the license application, you must respond in writing by 
Friday, February 14, 2020 to: 

Legislative Hearing Officer 
310 City Hall 
15 West Kellogg Blvd. 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Or email to: LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

If you have any questions, please contact DSI Inspectors Ross Haddow or Jeff Fischbach 
at 651-266-9108. 

Notice Mailed: Tuesday, December 31, 2019 

An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer 


